
General Membership Meeting
May 9, 2023

The General membership meeting was held May 9, 2023 at CRHS. President Betsey Snopel
called the meeting to order at 6:35pm. There were 18 members present including: Betsey
Snopel, Keocha LaFleur-Anders, Sally Tanner, John Ruppert, Gia Ruppert, Ana Arroyo, Trina Fritz, Josh
Wollard, Kolby Asbra, Eric Phillips, Danielle Krause, Julie Pippen, Kerry Anderson, Desri O’Connor, Jay
Ockman, Leslie Ockman, Sam Robinson, and Kathy Robinson.

Treasurer Jay Ockman presented the most recent financial rundown and end of year balance.
Scholarships need to be paid out. A check needs to be written to the CRHS Bookkeeper, then
she will payout senior recipients. Coach Robinson still has some allowance to spend on
previously discussed items such as a new wrap on the exterior athletic door.

President Betsey Snopel recognized outgoing board members and gifted Starbucks cards as a
thank you.

Nominations were held for the 2023-2024 Booster Club Board, and there was a unanimous vote
accepting the new positions as follows:

President - Betsey Snopel

Treasurer - Carrie Anderson

Secretary - KevinSnoga

Player and Coach support - Julie Pippen



Event Planner - Desri O’Connor

Merchandise - Gia Ruppert

Membership - Kolby Asbra

Sponsorship - Michael Brophy

Webmaster - Sally Tanner

Tunnel Crew Lead - John Ruppert

Coach Robinson mentioned that the Spring Game will only be one game instead of two (Next
Thursday @6:30) The board will provide 175 Breakfast tacos next Tuesday after morning
practice at 8:00AM.

Jay recognized Betsey for amazing work getting the program organized this past year.

Keocha mentioned making all teams feel included in order to get ALL parents involved.

The official date to transition board positions is June 30th.

President Betsey Snopel adjourned the meeting at 7:02pm.


